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FINANCIAL PROVISIONS BILL  

At its meeting on 3 October 2013, the Committee considered the information provided by 

the Committee for Finance and Personnel on the issues raised by the Assembly Examiner 

of Statutory Rules in relation to clause 3 and clause 6(2) of the Financial Provisions Bill  

which relate to Department of Justice delegated powers. 

 

The Committee agreed that it is supportive of amendments being brought forward at 

Consideration Stage to address the issues raised by the Examiner and to advise the 

Committee for Finance and Personnel accordingly.  

 

The Committee has also written to the Minister of Justice advising him of its views on this 

matter.  
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